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FY 2010 QUESTION NUMBER: 1 
 
QUESTION:  
  
Provide an update on the status and availability of the report from the Secondary Learning 
Center Transition Project Management Team.  
 
BUDGET PAGE REFERENCE: N/A 
 
ANSWER: 
 
An evaluation of the Learning Center Transition is being completed by the Office of Shared 
Accountability.  This report is currently in the revision process, pending receipt of additional 
data from the Office of Organizational Development.  This evaluation should be published in 
February 2009.    
 
The Secondary Learning Center Transition Project Team, designed to provide input and 
oversight of the Secondary Learning Center Transition Plan, meets on a regular basis to ensure 
each task is successfully implemented as proposed by Montgomery County Public Schools 
(MCPS).  Parents, community members, school staff, and central office staff discuss and monitor 
the progress of each student and the services provided by reviewing supporting documentation 
and meeting with key MCPS staff.   The attached July 2008 memorandum is the most recent 
report submitted to the Board of Education in compliance with the reporting requirements for the 
2007-2008 school year.  Status update reports will be sent to the Board of Education at the end of 
February and at the end of July. 
 
  


